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As applied psychologists, we need to use our
knowledge and skills to promote the mental health of
communities. This will involve us working beyond the
consulting room to play an active role in building
bridges between the marginalised members of a given
community and the key stakeholders who can create
opportunities for inclusion within that community.
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Social inclusion is about belonging. It means
contributing and accepting. For me, this is achieved
through flexible employment, having a loyal immediate
family, being part of the Catholic church, being a
governor of the local mental health trust and taking
part in cycling, an amateur choir and campaigning.
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Psychology, as the study of human thought, emotion
and behaviour, continually emphasises the
connectedness of each individual to the wider society
- we are social animals. For me, then, support for
fundamental human rights (the agreed basic rules of
human societies) and social inclusion (the active
facilitation of participation in those human societies)
are necessary and legitimate goals for professional
psychologists.
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